
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL FOOTWEAR 
 

 
Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct footwear.  This includes: flat black lace up 

leather shoes or leather pull up boots, no buckles or Velcro.  Pull up boots are only worn in the 

Preparatory School and children entering Year Three must wear flat black lace up shoes.  The 

children are required to bring gumboots (Term 2 and 3) and slippers to school.  Please ensure 

that the slippers are appropriate and a plain colour/design e.g. blue, green.  Novelty slippers 

are not permitted to be worn at school. 

 

 

School footwear permitted 

 
 

School footwear not permitted 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 


